
St. Patrick’s Home of Ottawa, 2865 Riverside Drive, Ottawa, Ontario K1V 8N5 (613) 731-4660 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 23, 2021 

 

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS 

 

 

Hello, there are no new positive test results to report.   

 

Those residents on Galway and Donegal who had any potential contact with a positive case are 

having a swab done today.  The first results were negative but Public Health has recommended 

that a second swab be done 7 to 10 days from the potential contact.   

 

The community level of positive Covid-19 cases continues to be a great concern.  Please follow all 

of the public health guidance to keep yourself, your family and the residents safe.   

 

The next planned update will be on Monday April 26th.   

 

 

Have a great weekend, 

 

Janet Morris 

President and CEO 


